HHS Releases Final Reporting Requirements for Provider Relief Fund Recipients
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The U.S Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) released final reporting requirements for providers who received one or more payments exceeding $10,000 from the Provider Relief Fund. The reporting system will become available January 15, 2021. Additionally, the department noted that recipients of Provider Relief Fund payments may be subject to auditing to ensure the accuracy of the data submitted to HHS for payment. 

It is encouraged that all recipients of Provider Relief Fund payments review this information HERE on the HHS webpage.

Quick links:
· Final Reporting Data Elements – PDF
· Reporting guidelines summary - PDF
· Auditing and Reporting Requirements FAQs
